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June 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 
Kindly read the accompanying attachment from the Department of Education outlining details of the 

Primary School Free Book Scheme 2024-2025. As detailed in the flyer, we will supply all of our pupils’ 

textbooks, workbooks, writing copies, A4 copies, maths copies and scrapbooks in September. These 

books will be on loan to your child and they will need to be returned to the school at the end of the 

year or if your child leaves our school. 

 

 
Kindly note that parents (pupils from first to sixth class) will need to purchase pencils, biros, 

colouring pencils and other extra items that may be required. These materials will be available from 

High Street Books and/or other outlets. 

 

 
Stationery and other items have been ordered for the Junior Infants and Senior Infants. We will send 

you a bill for these items on Aladdin in September. 

 

 
Parents will be required to pay for twenty-four-hour cover school insurance, the homework journal, 

photocopying, art supplies, swimming and other physical activities that your child may be 

participating in next year. Payment for these will be collected in September via Aladdin. 

 

 
Míle Buíochas, 

 

 
Foireann na Scoile. 
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